
Phone: 905-833-5101 
Fax: 905-833-0824 

E-mail: r.obanion@kinglibrary.ca 
 

kinglibrary.ca 
 

Administration Offices: 
King Township  Public Library 
1970 King Road, P.O. Box 399 

King City, ON  L7B 1A6 

MY DONATION 

Please accept my donation of: 

$  ________________________ 

Please make cheques payable to:  
King Township Public Library 

I would like a tax receipt 
( donations $10 and greater) 

Name:________________________ 

Address:  ______________________ 

_______________________________ 

In Celebration of                 
 (birthday, anniversary,  graduation, etc) 

  or 

      In Memory of  

Name  __________________________ 

Please send a donation 
notification  (see opposite side) 

Please disclose amount donated 

I would like to contribute to the 
Planned Giving Gift Fund 

I have included the King 
Township Public Library in my will 

You may specify which collection 
you wish your donation to support. 

Donations 
& 

Planned 
giving 

Rev. July 2016  

I  appreciate the important role of the King    
Township Public Library and how it contributes to 
my    quality of life and enhances my  community. 



Please send acknowledgement of 
my donation to:  

Name:  

Address: 

 

City:  

Postal Code: 

E-mail: 
 

In Celebration of 

     In Memory of 

 Name: 
 

Bookplate requested 

Type of material: 

Book     Program material 

DVD      Music CD 

Preferred topic  (ie, Mystery, Sports, 
TV,  Gardening, History): 



Furnishing 

Library to select 

Other: 

In Celebration/Dedication/
Memoriam  Donations 

 

 In Celebration/Dedication donations are 
a thoughtful way of  recognizing  some-
one for a special occasion such as a birth-
day, anniversary, birth, graduation, etc.  

 In Memoriam donations remember a 
special someone who was a supporter of 
libraries or was a regular  user who       
appreciated a good read.  

Consider making the library your charity 
of choice when honouring someone    
special. 

A tax receipt will be issued for all         
donations of $10 or more. 

Acknowledgement of Your Gift 
 

If you wish, the Library will send a letter 
acknowledging your donation to the  
family or person(s) of your choice and a 
bookplate will be placed in all the items 
that your  donation helped purchase.  The 
amount will not be disclosed unless     
specifically requested. 
 
 

Donations & Planned Giving  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

General Donations 
Your public library welcomes 
your support to enhance its 
ability to serve the King       
community. 

 

Planned Giving 
 
The Planned Giving program 
enables you to make a provision 
for the library in your will. You 
may bequeath to the library, for 
example, a percentage of your 
estate, securities, real estate or 
specific property. This is a long-
lasting way to thank a community 
organization like the library that 
has enriched your life and that of 
your family’s; it is also an 
excellent way of preserving the 
library for future generations.  


